June 17, 2025

At an Emergency called meeting held in their offices in the Walker County
Courthouse Annex, Jasper, Alabama, at 3:00 p.m. on the 17*" day of June, 2025,
Chairman Miller gave the welcome and called the meeting to order.

A quorum was determined to be present and Administrative Assistant
Barbara Higgins called the roll. Commissioners present were Commissioner
Dunagan, Commissioner Burrough and Commissioner Borden.

Motion was made by Commissioner Burrough and seconded by
Commissioner Dunagan to Approve the Agenda.

With no discussion, the vote taken resulted as follows: District One: Aye;
District Two: Aye, District Three: Aye.

With no opposition, the Chairman declared the motion carried.

Motion was made by Commissioner Dunagan and seconded by
Commissioner Burrough to open discussion of Discussion and Approval to Hire
Darren O’Neill as a Full-Time Deputy Sheriff from the Eligible Register with an
effective date of June 25, 2025.

After Chairman Miller explained that he had received a letter from Sheriff
Nick Smith requesting to hire Mr. O’Neill and a brief discussion, Motion was made
by Commissioner Borden and seconded by Commissioner Dunagan to approve to
hire Mr. Darren O’Neill as Full-Time Deputy Sheriff from the Eligible Register with
an effective hire date of June 25, 2025.

With no discussion, the vote taken resulted as follows: District One: Aye;
District Two: Aye; District Three: Aye.

With no opposition, the Chairman declared the motion carried.



Motion was made by Commissioner Borden and seconded by Commissioner
Burrough that this meeting be adjourned to reconvene at the next regularly
scheduled meeting or at the call of the Chairman.

With no discussion, the vote taken resulted as follows: District One: Aye;
District Two: Aye; District Three: Aye.

With no opposition, the Chairman declared the motion carried.
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